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Professional Guidelines

All members of the IAGMP adhere to the following professional guidelines:

We work with clients to create desired change in their lives through body awareness, verbal communication and touch.

Relationships between client and practitioner, as well as between colleagues, are based on mutual respect and
compassion.

Client confidentiality is respected at all times, unless specific permission has been given otherwise.

Our work is guided by the aims of our clients for a specific period of time, defined together by practitioner and client.

There is clarity between practitioner and client about all business conditions of the working relationship,
including duration, cost and cancellation policy.

Both client and practitioner are free to end the working relationship at any time.

As practitioners we cannot make promises regarding the results of our work together with clients.

As practitioners we do not give advice or recommendations based on any particular lifestyle or ideology.

We are aware of our professional limitations. In case of doubt, we recommend that our clients seek appropriate
professional support. Based on that information, we will determine together if and how the working relationship can
continue.

Our working relationships with clients are based on eye-level communication and complete respect for our clients’
boundaries.

We are aware of the potential complications and risks that can arise in a student/teacher (client/practitioner) relationship,
and we will not use our position for any form of exploitation or personal benefit.

We are aware of our personal biases and tendencies. Therefore, we commit to regular consultations and learning
opportunities with our colleagues and other experts.

We are aware that mistakes can happen, and we will always do our best to correct our mistakes.

We act according to the legal requirements of the countries we choose to work in, which includes having the relevant
professional and liability insurance.

As IAGMP members we may use the “IAGMP Member logo” provided by the IAGMP to promote our individual practice.
We agree that the “IAGMP logo” should not be used to advertise in a way that could give the impression that we are
acting as representatives of or under the direction of the IAGMP.

These Professional Guidelines were adopted by the members through Online Voting on 25.-27.11.2016






